
October 25, 2021 
 
Report from the Welcome Committee 
 
The Welcome Committee has communicated with all of the active real estate agencies in 
Tuxedo Park for input on the Welcome Packet we are working on for new neighbors. We did 
this by reviewing home sales in the past year or so.  We are still working on the content of the 
Welcome Packet, but have been in close touch with Elizabeth Doherty to obtain materials 
necessary in producing the Packet.  We hope to have more to share for the next BOT meeting 

 

Pamela Breeman 

Co-Chair 


